
Miss Wimperis says...

A huge well done to our amazing Year 6 children for completing

their SATS tests this week. You have worked incredibly hard and

we are so proud of you! A reminder to parents that school

finishes for half term on Thursday 23rd May 

The school council have arranged for the school to have a non

uniform day on the Thursday 23rd May to support Oldham Food

Bank. Instead of paying a £1 we would like children to bring in

an item from the list shown below.
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Attendance
Champions!

Year 2
100%

Our attendance target is
96%.

#everydaycounts

Mental Health Ambassadors 

Training 

Our marvellous mental health ambassadors completed some training this week. They were

learning how physical exercise can have a postive impact on your mental health! They will

share some super orienteering activities with their classes! 



Check out the School Spider App or
www.westwoodacademy.org for school updates

and class blogs!

Stars of the week!

. 




